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May 9, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 419
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation N0/RMT:baw
Attn: Mr. S teve n A. Va rga , Ch ie f Docket Nos: 50-338

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 50-339
Division of Licensing License Nos: NPF-4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NPF-7
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

The North Anna Power Station procedure to sample the service water pump house
drain system for turbidity and suspended solids has been changed. This letter
serves as notification pursuant to Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal Board
Decision, ALAB-578.

The change to the periodic test is to collect a sample from each of six
drains under the service water pump house and test them collec tively. The
procedure had originally taken only two samples and analyzed them sr.parately.
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S ince rely,

,i>| . 4 L
7 B. R. Sylvia

Manager-Nuclear Operations
and Maintenance

cc: Mr. B. Joe Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch 1
Division of Licensing

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement


